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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  City of Rapid City Planning Commission 
 
FROM: John Less, P.E. 
  Transportation Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE:  January 11, 2006 
 
RE:  2006-2010 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #06-003 
  East Anamosa Street, from N. Lacrosse Street to E. North Street 
 
Attached for your review and approval is Amendment #06-003 to the 2006-2010 
Transportation Improvement Program (TIP).  The recently enacted Safe, Accountable, 
Efficient, Transportation Equity Act – A Legacy for Users included High Priority Project funding 
for the East Anamosa Street, (N. Lacrosse Street to E. North Street) project.  This amendment 
adds the project to the TIP and will allow the City of Rapid City to begin the project 
process consistent with State and Federal guidelines.  The project was previously 
included in the approved Rapid City Area 2030 Long Range Transportation Plan. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends approval of the 2006-2010 Transportation Improvement 
Program Amendment #06-003. 
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